100 S

15-442

MAR 2E 2015

March 20, 2015

Office of Mayor Mayor Justin Nickles 902 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

## Dear Mayor Nickles:

The Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 659 and it Ladies Auxiliary would like permission to distribute the Buddy Poppy throughout the city of Manitowoc on May 15<sup>th</sup>, and 16th, 2015.

We would like you to present this request to the Common Council for their approval.

The revenue we realize from the distribution of the Buddy Poppy is used for aid to local veterans and their families.

Thanking you in advance for your help.

Rose Marie Malick/Fran Orth co-chairmen.

ose Marie Maleck

852 N. 13th Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220